
Commissioner Frank Carollo invites the public to the
inauguration of a new playground

(Miami, FL June 29, 2017) - City of Miami Commissioner Frank Carollo and city officials will
inaugurate a new playground at the Coral Way Community Center with a ribbon-cutting
ceremony beginning at 10 a.m. on June 30.

 
The public is encouraged to attend the ceremony and enjoy the new playground area, located
at 1320 SW 12th Ave.

 
"Playing has a number of health benefits for children that include cardiovascular endurance,
brain development and reducing the risk of obesity," Commissioner Carollo said. "I wanted
this playground to provide kids with a lot of fun physical fitness, such as climbing, balancing,
grasping and more."

 
"I look forward to seeing families and neighbors get together at this playground,"
Commissioner Carollo said, " and enjoy their day playing and having fun."

WHO: City of Miami Commissioner Frank Carollo and city officials 
  

 WHAT: Inauguration of new playground at Coral Way Community Center 
 

WHEN: Friday, June 30, 2017 at 10 a.m. 

WHERE:
Coral Way Community Center 

 1320 S.W. 12th Avenue 
 Miami, FL

For more information or media interviews, please call Commissioner Carollo's office at (305)
253-5380 or FCarlloOffice@miamigov.com.
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